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Juvenile Charged for Shooting at Residence  
 

On Sunday, December 18, 2022 at 6:00 P.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department were dispatched to the area 

of NE Fairview Street to the report of a house being struck by gunfire. Upon arrival, officers observed broken glass from 

the front door indicating a projectile had entered the residence. The investigation determined that no one inside had 

been struck. While canvassing, officers found six casings outside the residence.  

The investigation of the aforementioned shooting lead to a juvenile being charged with shooting into an occupied 

building and possession of a firearm by a juvenile.  

The juvenile is currently in a facility due to previous criminal charges.  

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068  

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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